
SABINE PIPE LINE LLC  

OCTOBER INVOICING – ACA REVISION 

 

 
Sabine Pipeline LLC sent a second revised invoice yesterday, due to the system not automatically 
loading the new ACA Charge, which came into effect October 1st, 2020 (see 
https://www.ferc.gov/sites/default/files/2020-06/fy-2020-gas-annual-charges-correction-for-

annual-charges-unit.pdf for more information).  

 
Please make sure you book the invoice which references the ACA Charge rate of $0.0011, and 

disregard the invoice which references the old ACA Charge rate of $0.0013.  
 
Please contact a Transportation Representative or the after-hours telephone number (214-721-
9474) if you have any questions or require further information. 
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